
52 Club
Raffle Today is the DAY!!

Our 2023-2024 drawings for the 52 Club Raffle started today!  
You can still be entered into the drawing after the 21st, with

fewer opportunities to win. 
Wednesday, Nov. 22nd

No School - Thanksgiving Break
Thursday, Nov. 23nd

No School - Thanksgiving Break
Thanksgiving Day

Friday, Nov. 24th
No School - Thanksgiving Break

Were you one of the first lucky winners???

St. Francis de Sales School
Week of November 21, 2023

Look Ahead
November 27th

School Resumes
December 2nd 

Family Mass @ 4:00 pm
Chili Cook-Off - following Mass

December 4th-6th
Santa Shop - Envelopes coming
home after Thanksgiving.

December 8th
NO SCHOOL
Half Day Teacher Retreat

December 13th
Penance Service 3rd-8th

This Week’s
Events

"Learning & Living our Catholic Faith in the Light of Jesus Christ"

November 20th,  2023 Winners
$50.00  -Deb Musgrove
$25.00  -Janice Redeker
$15.00   - Judy Lalonde
$10.00   - Lori Inman

52 Club Raffle winners

The Good News:

 Our virtue for November is Stewardship. “Honor the Lord with
your substance and with the first fruits of all your produce.”

 -Proverbs 3:9

Our middle school was busy last Wednesday helping with DEAR
Day. They helped each younger student select and pay for their

snacks. These students are excellent roll models! 
Cecelia N. also organized a new window design idea to support our

Avalyn! Check out the new art off Lake Street.

We are so thankful for our SFDS Families!
Wishing you all a blessed and relaxing

Thanksgiving Holiday.
No School - Nov. 22-24th



#iGIVECATHOLIC is going
on now. Running from

13th-28th.

If you are interested in
joining in on this Catholic
Giving event, follow the

QR code to the St. Francis
donation page. 

Proceeds will go towards
resurfacing our gym

floor.
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Builders Club is back! 
When: Wednesdays 3:10 pm - 4:00 pm

Where: Kindergarten room with Ms. Sue
and Cathy Rohde
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SFDS Family Mass and Chili Cook-Off
December 2, 2023

4:00 pm Mass with Chili Cook-Off to follow
To enter a chili, please contact Sue Wood

sue.wood@sfdsraiders.com
or call the office at 341-5512

The cost is a free-will donation to support
Avalyn Benda/Mickelson Family

Brown Bag Action Items are needed!

PTO’s Holiday Happenings: 
Giving Tree: Tags will come home after Thanksgiving. A great option for your staff gifts.

If you need other staff gift ideas check with Lindsay in the office.
Santa’s Secret Shop: Envelopes will come home after Thanksgiving! Shopping takes
place Dec. 4th-6th.

These hygienists are a blessing! They were able to do cleanings, sealants, and
fluoride treatments for 20 students. If you would like your student to be

included in this service, they will be back in May 2024.

We are 2 weeks into our new Raider Rewards program
and it’s going great! Many students are receiving

tickets for exhibiting our school virtues of Respect,
Integrity, Safety, and Excellence. At the end of the

month, we will do a school wide drawing from those
who received a Raider Reward this month. The monthly

winner will receive a special reward from Mrs. Burnis.

And Follow Him!


